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Happy Birthday 
 
3-1   Jim Schlaver 
3-1   Samuel Schumacher 
3-2   Henry Stroncek 
3-3   Marty Boomgarden 
3-9   Gene Carrell 
3-11 Hannah McCreight 
3-14 Dianne Weber 
3-17 Jake Weber 

3-20  Matthia Duryea 
3-23  Grace Olinger 
3-23  Katelyn Olinger 
3-25  Deb Nelson 
3-27  Bette Vandahl 
3-28  Ava Ford 
3-28  Bonnie Baggenstoss 
3-29  Sarah Kammerer 
3-29  Wendy McConnell 
3-30  Lance Andrews 

3-30  Donna Wentzel 
 
 

Happy Anniversary 
 

3/11  Joel & Clare Tarcha 
3/12       Clint & Nina Hanson 
3/12       Dave & Joni Moss 
3/14       Donna & Cy Starbuck 

Concordia’s Library 
 

 Did you know that our church has a wonderful library? 
  Have you met Linda White, our Librarian? 
  Do you have books, music, videos, DVD’s that you would like to donate? 

 
Concordia recently purchased many new books which arrived last month.  Books are available 
for check out for all ages.  There are videos, CD’s, DVD’s and more!  Linda is working on a  
library guide to help you easily find what you are looking for!   
 
Enjoy this great resource here at Concordia! 
 
Thank you so much for this wonderful ministry, Linda! 

 
Jr. and Sr. High Youth Sledding Event 

 
Attention Jr. and Sr. High Youth:  come on out for some fun and fellowship! 

 
 Sunday, March 16th after late service 
      Transportation to the Ranch will be provided 
      Youth will then be dropped off at their houses before 6 pm 
      Lunch and drinks provided 
      Dress warmly and get ready for a great event! 

 
  Questions?  Call Sandra Hogrefe at 879-4884 or Gene Carrell at 879-3019. 

DON’T FORGET TO PUT YOUR CLOCKS AHEAD 1 HOUR SATURDAY EVENING BEFORE BED 
 
 

 DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME BEGINS 3/9/08!   
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The New Website ….. 
 
The address is: www.steamboatlutheran.org 
 
Missed a Sunday?  Do you want to hear the sermon?  You can click 
on the sermon section and choose the audio sermon and listen to 
it at your computer!  Also, find the latest news and events and the 
calendar which will keep you up-to-date on meetings and happen-
ings!  
 
 

Concordia Women’s Retreat 
 

Attention all Concordia Women… last chance!  We are 
going to see Beth Moore in Colorado Springs, May 2 & 3, 
2008.   
 
We have a few tickets and a few more rooms available 
but they will not be for long!  Call the church office and let 
us know if you can attend this inspirational Christian 
event. We hope you can join us!   

Altar Flowers 
 
The new flower chart is up!  Please sign up for 
2008!   
We appreciate your support.  Flowers are $13.50 
per vase.  Thank you to Sherry Kammerer for leading this 
ministry. 

CBS News…. 
 

 CBS (Community Bible Study) is a non-
denominational community Bible study for 
women.  There also is a separate baby or pre-
school CBS for children ages 6 months to       
5 years. 
  CBS is Thursdays at Concordia from   9
-11 am.  Call Sara Lindsey at 871-4770 to 
register or for more information. 

Lent & Easter 2008 
 
 Soup Suppers:  2/6, 2/13, 2/20, 2/27, 3/5, 3/12  5:30 - 6:30 pm 

 
    Lent Worship Services 2/6, 2/13, 2/20, 2/27, 3/5, 3/12  7pm 

 
    Palm Sunday  3/16      8 & 10:45 am 
 
    Maundy Thursday  3/20       (Communion)   7pm 
 
    Good Friday  3/21      7pm 
 
    Prayer Vigil          3/22      8am - 6pm   
 
    Easter Sun- day                 3/23                                                6:30am (Communion), 8am & 10:45am  
 
 

Concordia Members’ Corner…………… 
 

Men’s Bible Breakfast is going to be March 
8th at  7am at the Egg & I.  Join us for fel-
lowship, study and food. 
 
 
 
 
LWML meets 3/31 at 7pm at Joanne Boom-
garden’s house.   Call the church office for 
information and directions. 
 
 
We’re looking for someone who would     
enjoy taking pictures of Concordia events.  
If you’re interested, contact Clare in the 
Church Office. 

Thank You! 
 
Thank you to Jeremy Schumacher, Keith 
Zuehlke and  Scott Hendricks  for installing 
the new sanctuary lighting! 
 
The soup suppers have been great, we   
really appreciate and thank you for your 
soups, desserts and the work serving and 
cleaning up! 
 
Thank you to Eric Sacher for his work on 
the wonderful new website and all it offers! 
 
We also appreciate our Ushers, Greeters, 
Readers and Acolyte volunteers.  Thank 
you for serving! 
 
We thank you and may the Lord bless each 
one of you!  


